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commentletters

From: pedoddsrick@gmail.com on behalf of Rick Keilson <pedodds2001@macnexus.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 8:27 PM
To: commentletters; Rick Keilson
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation).

I believe that most of California and, in particular, Northern California, the residents have done a remarkable 
job of not just responding to the drought, but have gone the extra mile in making strong efforts to conserve 
water. The dip in December from a requested 33 % to a usage of 26.4 % reduction compared to use in 2013 is 
still tremendous. Now that we are finally experiencing not only good, consistent rainfall here in Northern 
California, but adding an extensive snow pack, I think it is only fair to wait on the snow pack evaluation and 
water supply conditions in April instead of forcing the 33 % conservation requirement in early February. I'm not 
saying we need to stop conserving, because that is definitely and clearly not the case, but I I don't think we have 
to continue to be held the 33 % reduction requirement at the present time. The weather storms continue to line 
up and it is very, very promising. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to voice my opinion. 
 
Richard Keilson, resident in Placer County since 1991. 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon
1-27-16


